Marlboro Township
Department of Administration
1979 Township Drive
Marlboro, NJ 07746

RESPONSE TO REQUEST FOR CLARIFICATION
CLARIFICATION NO. 1
Date: Tuesday, September 3, 2024
Questions have been raised by prospective bidders with respect to the

Spring Clean Up/Residential Bulk Waste Pick-Up and Disposal
for the Township of Marlboro Department of Public Works
(Bid 2024-16)

Please be advised as follows:

Q1: “Will we be able to decline removal of excessive bulk from individual homes, regardless of how
many neighboring homes did not put out bulk for removal and will the Township enforce this rule? Which
Township official will be responsible for enforcing this rule? ”

A: As per page T-4, item 1.9

The total items at any one residential address placed out for pick up shall not exceed more than five (5)
cubic yards.

The Spring Clean Up/Residential Bulk Waste Pick-Up & Disposal Program is administered by the
Department of Public Works and shall be the primary contact during the duration of the contract. As part
of the program, annual recycling calendars are distributed to all residents, which includes the above-
mentioned provision of the technical specifications.

Please be reminded that bids will be received and opened at 11:00 AM on Wednesday, September 11, 2024.
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